
1.    The events scheduled for April 18, Caribbean Pool Party, and April 
25, Spring Yard Sale, have been postponed.  New dates TBD. 

  
2.    The pool, fitness center, restrooms, and playground will remain 

closed until at least April 30th. Opening of these amenities TBD. 
  

3.    Leo Kinsella has been doing the announcements on the front board 
for the last 13 years. Thank you very much for this. He is looking to 
retire, and the board is looking for a new volunteer to take over from 
Leo. Please email kathy@bundyinc.com  if you are interested. 

4.    Parking, we have received numerous complaints about parking such 
as blocking the sidewalk, parking on the grass and parking facing the 
wrong direction. As we all should know this is against the common 
area rules and regulations. Starting May 1, 2020 anybody violating 
these rules will be issued a violation letter. With the second violation 
a $25.00 fine will be imposed, with a $25.00 fine for every violation 
thereafter.  
  
Please just follow the rules and if you have guests, please make sure 
they follow the rules as well. 

  
5.    Updated on the website is a current issue of the Common Area Rules 

and Regs approved at the April 9, 2020 board meeting. 
 


